
 

 

Feedback: COVID-19 vaccine rollout meeting  
 

The PSA and other unions had a virtual meeting on 22 June 2021 to discuss the vaccine rollout plan for 

educators and support staff in the Limpopo Department of Education. The employer presented the plan 

as follows:  

 

Contrary to what was previously reported that the vaccination will only be for educators who are on 

Persal, it will be extended to all educators and support staff including those appointed by SGBs. 

Educators must bring along an ID, salary advice and medical-aid card, although educators without 

medical aid will also be vaccinated. Schools must submit the support staff list to ensure that no one is 

omitted. The launch of the vaccine rollout will be on 25 June 2021 at Polokwane Provincial Hospital and 

union representatives will also be invited. Unions will be advised on the numbers per union to attend.  

 

Those who are on leave will be vaccinated during a second round that will occur before 8 July 2021. 

However, they are also encouraged to attend the nearest vaccine centres whilst away from work. 

Districts, circuits and schools must establish committees that should include union representatives.  

 

Those who want to join the PSA and members with challenges can contact the ELRC Provincial 

Secretary: Matlala on bophelobyannete@gmail.com. Alternatively, members can contact the PSA’s 

Organising/Marketing Officers: Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957/ Paulina.moloto@psa.co.za and 

Lawrence Muvhango on 082 880 8995/ lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za or call the PSA Office on (015) 

295 0500. Members will be updated on developments. 
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